
Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Burridge Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Kingstec Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Shelburne Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Truro Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

The Annapolis Valley Campuses 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

IT Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Waterfront Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Akerley Campus 



Pack It In… Pack It Out! 

THANK YOU 

NSCC is committed to being industry leaders in waste 
management. Every year NSCC produces 111 tons of 
landfill waste! Help us divert more waste from landfill 
by using the nearest sorting station.   

Marconi Campus 
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